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GHSA’s Winning Partnership with AAASP Puts Disabled Students In The Game

Atlanta, March 1, 2013 - The U.S. Department of Education Office for Civil Rights recently issued guidelines clarifying school districts’ obligation under the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 to provide extracurricular athletic opportunities for students with disabilities.  This historic developmental provides a clear roadmap for schools to better integrate students with disabilities into mainstream athletic programs---and create adapted programs for students with disabilities.
The Georgia High School Association (GHSA) has a rich history in the area of athletic programs for students with disabilities and because of this, it has helped place the state in a position of national prominence.  In 2001, GHSA formed the nation’s first dual governing alliance with the American Association of Adapted Sports Programs, Inc. (AAASP) to pioneer efforts in school athletic programs for students with physical disabilities.  Through this alliance, GHSA recognizes AAASP as the governing and sanctioning body for adapted sports programs for Georgia’s schools.

Ralph Swearngin, Executive Director of the Georgia High School Association stated, “The alliance with AAASP is exemplary and has enabled students with physical disabilities the opportunity to take part in school sports in a manner equal to that of their able-bodied peers.  AAASP provides outstanding services to our school districts and GHSA.  AAASP’s leadership has been visionary in the area of sport development for students with physical disabilities since they set forth on this course 20 years ago.  Today, in Georgia, thanks to AAASP, we already have the solutions for complying with the federal guidelines and for providing these programs in the most cost effective manner possible; while seeing our school children with physical disabilities realize their potential through inclusion in school adapted sports programs.”

Parents and teachers agree that these programs have been life-changing events in their children’s lives and that they now feel like an athlete instead of a spectator.  Other noted benefits were reductions over previous years in secondary health complications resulting from sedentary habits; increased motivation to get good grades, improvement in academics; active engagement and friendship with other students, mentors, and coaches; as well as the ability to work hard, participate in a group, set goals, and excel in sports.
To catch the school adapted sports teams in action check out the following events:

March 2 - AAASP Wheelchair Basketball JV Championships and Varsity Semi-finals- hosted by Gwinnett County Public Schools at Duluth High School in Duluth, GA.  Game times:  11:00 am, 1:00 pm and 3:00 pm

March 5 - Adapted Sports Day at the State Capitol

March 8 - AAASP Wheelchair Basketball State Championship game held in conjunction with GHSA boy’s and girl’s finals at the Macon Centerplex at noon.

March 9 - AAASP Wheelchair Basketball State Championship game to air at 9 am on Georgia Public Broadcasting (GPB).

AAASP wheelchair football and GHSA wheelchair track and field events regular season and post-season competition will take place in March, April and May.  For more information go to www.adaptedsports.org
www.adaptedsports.org    Facebook: American Association of Adapted Sports Programs  Twitter:  @AdaptedSports
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